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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2024
The Royal New Zealand College of Urgent Care’s annual general meeting 2024 took place at 6pm, Saturday 23 March
2024 at the Goodfellow Symposium (Dew Drop Centre, Manukau, Auckland).

A small number of members were present in the room and online.

Of the motions presented to the members through online voting:

The motion to allow retired members (non-practising) to use FRNZCUC (retired) was carried.

The motion to award Distinguished Fellowship - FRNZCUC (distinguished) was carried.

The motion that the membership fee remain at NZ$1230 (GST excl) was carried.

Committee nominations

Alistair Sullivan and Matt Wright were reappointed to the Executive Committee for terms of three years.

Adrianne Pimental was reappointed to the Executive Committee for term of one year.


